epublic of the Philippines
epartment of Agricu

MEMORANDUM FROM THE DIRECTOR
To : ALL COKCERKNED BAR STAFF

Subject : Updating the Provision of Transportation Services For Staff
Under Alert Level 1 System 100% On-Site Reporting Capacity

Due to continuous surge of fuel costs and increasing demand for transportation related to
official field monitoring activities as well as other engagements, the incurred expenses from
February to present rapidly increased, we would like to inform all concerned that service
vehicles for fetch and ferry of staff will be provided only during Mondays and Fridays both
for provincial and Metro Manila areas, subject to availability of vehicles. As such priority will
be given to official travels.

This memorandum shall take effect starting April Zf 2022.

For information and guidance of all concerned.

JUNEL BTS8RIANQ, Ph.D.
Director
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